
 

Ratify an agreement with Front Steps to provide staffing for protective lodges for individuals experiencing homelessness 
with serious underlying health conditions that increase their risk of complications and hospitalization related to COVID-
19, in an amount not to exceed $151,000 for a three-month term ending on September 30, 2021. 
 
QUESTION/ANSWER:   Council Member Alter’s Office 

1. How many people are currently living in our ProLodges and what portion of those are experiencing 
homelessness?  

As of September 30, 2021, 52 individuals are homeless, living in the last remaining ProLodge.   
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